
 

 

THE NOTTINGHAMSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL (LIME TREE AVENUE, CLUMBER 
PARK) (40 M.P.H SPEED LIMIT) ORDER 2025 (1303) 

 
 

Statement of Reasons  

 
Via East Midlands Ltd is working on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council to deliver 
highway services in Nottinghamshire. The county council has received requests to reduce the 
speed limit on Lime Tree Avenue, Clumber Park. An assessment of the existing speed limit 
was carried out and it was confirmed that the section of Lime Tree Avenue from its start at the 
A614 junction in the east up to just past the Piper Lane junction in the west is suitable for a 
40mph Speed Limit. 
 
As such a 40mph speed limit has been introduced and a plan showing its extents is attached 
(Drawing Number H/MW/4651/01/A) along with a copy of the has made notice. 


